
From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: 12/2/2013 2:08:07 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Automatic reply: Discussion with PG&E's enw Director of Safety Culture 

I am currently out of the office today but I will address you email request when I 
return. If you need immediate assistance please contact Irma Ramos at 415-703­
1736; ilr@cpuc.ca.gov. 

Thank you, Aaron K. Pete SED Administration, 415-703-2179 
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